

EAST GREENWICH TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Andrea Evans, Superintendent

Gregory Wilson, Business Administrator

August 2025

Dear East Greenwich Township School District Community,

We are pleased to welcome you back for the 2025-2026 school year.

The monthly lunch menu is posted on the district <u>website</u>. The cost for a school lunch is \$3.50 and it includes an entrée, assorted fruit and/or vegetable, along with 1% milk and/or juice. There is a daily alternate lunch each day. Water bottles, milk, juice, and snacks can also be purchased separately, and are listed on the lunch menu. You may use MySchoolBucks.com to make payments or send cash or check in an envelope for the cafeteria to deposit in your child's account. Each student will be provided a lunch ID number to use while coming through the cafeteria serving line.

The MySchoolBucks website will allow you to manage your child's account online and track what your child purchased. Please <u>click here</u> for more information on setting up and using MySchoolBucks.com.

Your child may qualify for free lunch through the USDA if you meet certain eligibility requirements. Income requirements have changed and will be available soon, along with the updated 2025-26 school year application.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 856-423-0412 x1043 or ranet@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us. Thank you and we look forward to the upcoming school year.

Sincerely,

Tammie Zane Cafeteria Manager